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Rick A. Freeman, PE, is ROWE’s new Director of Engineering  
 
Flint, Mich., April 26, 2018 – ROWE Professional Services Company named 

Rick A. Freeman, PE, to the position of director of engineering in January 

following 18 years serving as ROWE’s deputy director of engineering. As director 

of engineering, Freeman leads the nearly 90-member engineering staff in the 

company’s eight offices.  

 

Freeman joined ROWE in 1998 with 12 years’ experience, became an associate 

(company shareholder) in 2002, and a principal/vice president in 2006. He has a 

B.S. in civil engineering from Michigan State University and is a licensed 

professional engineer in six states. Freeman’s industry and community 

involvement has included serving on the Community Foundation of Greater Flint’s Energy Committee 

and being a member of the Michigan Society of Professional Engineers-Flint Chapter, National Society 

of Professional Engineers, and Society of American Military Engineers-Detroit Post. He is a Corunna, 

Mich. resident. 

 

ROWE’s headquarters is in Flint, Mich.; additional offices are located in Lapeer, Mt. Pleasant, 

Farmington Hills, Lansing, Grayling, and the tri-cities area in Mich., and Myrtle Beach, SC. 

 

ROWE is a full-service professional firm specializing in civil engineering, land surveying, aerial 

photography/mapping, landscape architecture, and community planning. 
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